
 
WELBECK PRIMARY SCHOOL 

CHRISTMAS DINNER 

To all packed lunch children 

 

Dear parent/carers, 

 

The school Christmas dinner is on Friday 8th December 2023. If your child normally has a packed lunch but you would 

like them to have a dinner on this day, please return the slip below and confirm payment has been made via School 

Gateway by Thursday 23rd November at the latest. We are unable to accept requests after this date as food must be 

ordered in advance.  

 

  The cost of the meal is £2.50. If you are not already set up on School Gateway, then please ask at the office for help. 

Please make the payment in the option titled Pupil School Dinners 2023 2024. Once payment is made please return 

this slip to the office. If you child is entitled to Free School meals but has a daily packed lunch out of choice but would 

like to have a Christmas dinner please indicate this on the reply slip below, no payment is required. 

 

Warm regards, 

 

 

Rebecca Gittins 

Headteacher  

__________________________________________________________________________ 

 

CHRISTMAS DINNER 

 

My child …………………………….. class ……… would like a Christmas Dinner on Friday 8th December 2023. 

 

I have made a payment of £2.50 for the Christmas dinner on School Gateway.      

My child is entitled to Free School meals and would like to have a Christmas dinner. 

 

 

Signed  …………………………………….  Date ……………………………    

 

 


